
                                                                               Scott County Board of Supervisors  
    March 28, 2024 5:00 p.m. 

 
The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Dickson, Maxwell, 

Paustian and Beck present. Supervisor Rawson joined online at 5:07 p.m. The Board 
recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 Moved by Maxwell, seconded by Dickson to open a Public Hearing on proposed 
Taxation for Fiscal Year July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 
 Budget and Administrative Services Director David Farmer presented on the 
FY25 Property Tax levy rates. He also reviewed phone calls received and questions 
asked regarding the HF718 letters that were sent to Scott County Property owners.  
 
 Julie LaBarre of Davenport addressed the Board regarding the letters. She 
believed them to be a waste of taxpayer money and thought the letter was confusing.  
 
 Moved by Maxwell, seconded by Dickson to close the Public Hearing. Roll Call: 
All Ayes. 
 

Moved by Paustian, seconded by Maxwell at 5:17 p.m. a motion to adjourn. All 
Ayes. 

 
 
 
 

______________________________  
                                                           Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 

                                                                   Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
________________________ 
 ATTEST: Kerri Tompkins  

      Scott County Auditor 
 

 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 


